
KIDY (DT), San Angelo, Texas 
Facility ID 58560 

Reduced Power Operation Notification 
and 

Request for Special Temporary Authority 

KIDY is currently operating under its licensed parameters, but with power reduced to 15%.  
The station has been operating with reduced power since May 20, 2018.   

The station is operating at reduced power due to damage to the transmission line.   
Replacement parts have been ordered and the station has an installation team ready to complete 
the repairs upon receipt of the necessary parts.   

The licensee requests special temporary authority to continue to operate KIDY with 
reduced power for a period of 180 days to allow time for delivery of the parts and to complete 
installation. 


